
 
 

 
 

  
Dear Parent/Carers  
Fundraising Friday  
On Friday 17th March we, as a college, will be supporting Comic Relief and our college charity LimbBo 
Foundation.  
At the start of the day, students are invited to bring loose change into college to drop into the 
charity buckets on the student entrance.  Stickers will be issued for all donations, which students are 
welcome to wear throughout the day. There will be Red Nose Shortbread and Cupcakes for sale at 
break time in the canteen (using the usual cashless method of payment) for 60p an item. 30p from 
each sale will go towards our fundraising total.  
At lunchtime we will be raffling a large cuddly dog and two LimbBo teddies, tickets will be sold at 
50p each (cash) in the college heart-space.  The winning tickets will be drawn before the end of the 
day! There will also be activities such as colouring and puzzles in the library and heart-space for 
students to engage in.  
Finally at the end of the day, Year 7 and Year 8 students have the opportunity to take part in a 
voluntary two-hour energetic sponsored red-themed Danceathon! More information about how 
your child can get involved will be shared by Miss Hunt. (We will repeat this event with other year 
groups later in the year).  
We do hope that you will be able to support our fundraising and look forward to sharing with you 
the total raised.  
Kind regards  
  
Mrs Malson  
Assistant Principal – Personal Development  
  
 


